
Clark college 

Tobacco Free Campus 

 

Policy 

Clark College supports  
findings from the Surgeon  
General that any form of  
tobacco use is a health  

hazard, including but not 
limited to: cigarettes and 

chewing tobacco.  
 

E-Cigarette use is also not 
permitted on campus. 

 

The College recognizes  
that environmental  
tobacco smoke is a  

carcinogen. 
 

Tobacco use is not  
permitted on campus.  
This includes college  

sidewalks, parking lots, 
landscaped areas,  

recreational areas and  
buildings on college  

property. 
 

Tobacco products must be  
extinguished or disposed  

of before entering campus 
or exiting your vehicle. 

 

Tobacco use on campus or  
improper disposal of such  

products can result in a 
$20.00 fine or disciplinary 

action. 

Responsibilities 

If you find someone in violation of the tobacco policy, 
use one of these phrases to start a conversation: 

 
Did you know that we have a tobacco policy? 

 

Did you know that there is a fine for tobacco  
products on campus? 

 

Did you know that the fine for littering is $500 in  
Washington state? 

Rights 

It is not a violation of the tobacco policy if you are: 

In possession of tobacco products on campus,  

but not using them. 
 

Using tobacco products on city perimeter sidewalks. 
 

Using tobacco products more than 25 feet  

from a bus stop. 

Resources 
 

Safety Committee 

For questions or comments contact them via email at 

safetycomm@clark.edu  
 

 

Clark College’s Tobacco Policy 

Clark College Policies and Procedures 510.030 


